
Welcome back! 

Welcome back to school.  We 

hope you have had a restful East-

er break after the busy Spring 

term! We are already in the swing 

of our new topics and are looking 

forward to all the curriculum 

events we have planned this 

term.   

During the summer term we will 

be learning all about the Romans 

in our History topic. In Re we will 

gain an understanding of how key 

religious leaders have inspired 

many. We can wait to participate 

in several Zoom question  and 

answer sessions with people in 

our local community to see how 

they have helped to change peo-

ple’s lives. In Science, we will gain 

knowledge of light and shadows. 

We can not wait to see the results 

of our investigations now that the 

sun is finally shinning.  

KNOWLEDGE ORGANISERS 

Your children will receive a 

knowledge organiser for our 

new  topic. It contains key 

facts and information your 

child needs to know so that 

they have a basic knowledge 

and understanding of the new 

topic. Please do look at the 

knowledge organiser with 

your child . These documents 

help the children to retain 

knowledge across the Key 

Stage.  

 

PE  

During the summer term,  both 

Year 3 classes will be going swim-

ming to Ken Martins on Friday 

morning. Dominican Republic will 

be going in Summer 1 for the first 

6 weeks whilst Mexico will have 

PE with Mr Jones. After half term, 

this will swap and Mexico will go 

swimming for the remaining 6 

weeks of the Summer 2 term. 

Please ensure if your child is going 

swimming they come to school 

dressed in their full school uni-

form with their swimming cos-

tume underneath as per the pre-

vious letter sent out before half 

term. If your child is having PE 

with Mr Jones they can continue 

coming to school dressed in their 

PE uniform in line with the COVID 

changes. Please note that our PE 

day is now on a Friday AM not  

Monday pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jewellery & Nail Var-

nish 

Small ear studs are the only 

jewellery items  permitted in 

school.  Please make sure your 

child is not wearing studs on PE 

days (Friday) 

Please be aware Rise Park 

has a no nail varnish  policy 

 

 

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School  

Thanks for your continued 
support from the Year 3 

Team 

Miss Scholten, Mr Shad-
bolt  

Mrs Bell, Miss Duckman-
ton 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure that ALL uni-

form is labeled with your 

child’s name. Lots of children 

are losing jumpers that can 

not be returned as they are 

labelled correctly. Please re-

mind your child to put their 

belongings in their bag when 

taking them off especially 

now that it is getting warmer. 

Wel c o me ba c k!   

Home School diary 

Please record any reading 

your child does at home.  The 

diary should come to school 

every day and go home each 

night.  

Please take a look at our 

school website which has lots 

of information about web-

sites you can visit which are 

packed with wonderful books 

for you and your child to 

explore. 

On the school Twitter page, 

there will now also be a 

reading challenge for you to 

complete. Follow the instruc-

tions on the Tweet to see 

how you can take part. 

We will also continue each 

week to give out the Bedtime 

box for you to enjoy with a 

tasty hot chocolate. Fingers 

crossed that it might be you! 

Books will still be changed once 

a week on a Monday in line with 

COVID restrictions.  

ROA 

Please remember to 

pay the £2 via Scopay if 

your child still does not 

have a Record of 

Achievement folder. 

We would hate for you 

to miss out on cele-

brating all of the won-

derful work on  show in 

there at the end of the 

Summer term. 


